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June 22, 2020 

 
 
To: Urbana City Council Members Maryalice Wu, Eric Jakobsson, Shirese Hursey, 

William Brown, Dennis Roberts, William Colbrook and Jared Miller 
 
From:  Diane Wolfe Marlin 
 
Re:  Appointment and Reappointments to Boards and Commissions 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following Reappointments for your approval: 
 
 
Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Annie Adams 
 
Civil Service Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Tom Betz 
 
Civilian Police Review Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Ricardo Diaz 
 
Civilian Police Review Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Megan McGinty 
 
Community Development Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Robert K. Freeman 
 
Design Review Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Dustin Allred 
 
Fireman’s Pension Board – term ending June 30, 2022 
Elizabeth Hannan 
 
Historic Preservation Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Trent Shepard 
 
Human Relations Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Frances Rigberg  
 
Market at the Square Advisory Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Valerie Koress 
 
 



Market at the Square Advisory Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Kent Miles 
 
Market at the Square Advisory Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Maryalice Wu 
 
Sustainability Advisory Commission – term ending June 30, 2021 
Madeline Garbacz 
 
Sustainability Advisory Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Andrew Stumpf, Vice Chair 
 
Sustainability Advisory Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Morgan White 
 
The Urbana Free Library Board – term ending June 30, 2023 
Chris Scherer 
 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following Appointment for your approval: 
 
Civilian Police Review Board – Vice Chair 
Ricardo Diaz 
 
Human Relations Commission – term ending June 30, 2023 
Florence Caplow 
 
Ms. Caplow serves as lead Minister for Unitarian Universalist Church of Urbana-Champaign. Her 
denomination and its members are dedicated to ongoing anti-racism work, support for LGBTQ+ 
community, and environmental justice. She has done cross-cultural work in Washington State, 
bringing together tribal members and white land managers working for state and federal 
agencies. Reverend Caplow has collaborated with many community leaders and organizations, 
including the NAACP, Ministerial Alliance, Sisters in Faith, and Interfaith Alliance.    
 
 
 
 


